
Dear Representative, 
 
My name is Ryleigh, I am 10 years old and I go to school in Tualatin, OR. 
I have always loved school and am very good at math. Some days I want to grow up to be a computer 
programmer like my dad, but most days I want to be a midwife or doctor because I want to deliver 
babies.  
Two years ago I watched my baby sister be born at home and the midwife let me cut her umbilical cord.  
I am partially vaccinated and I need my education to reach my dreams. I qualified for a medical 
exemption before we moved to Oregon but now I don’t. 
Please vote no on HB3063.  
 
Thank you, 
Ryleigh 



 



 



 



 
 


